News from the Viper Pit

The PE Department would like to welcome everyone back to school.  We are very excited about the new school year.  We would like to provide you with some PE survival tips that will hopefully make the transition from elementary school to middle school easier.

Survival Tips

· Purchase your child a small gym bag for storing PE clothes

· Put your child’s name on all clothing 

· Make sure that your child has his/her uniform every day as well as a pair of tennis shoes

· You may want to purchase an extra uniform especially for the warmer months

· Make sure that your child is dressed properly and prepared to go outside during the colder months

· Purchase a gym locker to insure the safety of your child’s belongings

· If your child cannot participate in PE, make sure you write a note or get a doctor’s note

